
  

Harnett County Health Department
 

Schools require children to be up to 

date on vaccinations before enrolling or 

starting school in order to protect the 

health of all students.   

 

 

 

 

Vaccinations Clinic 

Thursday, September 17
th 

3:00pm -7:00pm 

   Walk-in: No appointment needed. 

        Parents:  Bring your child’s most recent immunization record. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 Children must be accompanied by an adult in order to receive vaccines.   

 Uninsured children and those whose insurance plans do not offer vaccine coverage 

may receive vaccines at no charge.   

 Medicaid, NC Health Choice, BCBS, and Medcost insurances accepted.  Patients 

will other insurances will be required to pay at time of service.   

 

Harnett County Health Department  
307 W Cornelius Harnett Blvd. Lillington  

910-893-7550 www.harnett.org/health  

*New Immunization Requirements for 

2015-16 School Year:  All students 

entering 7th grade are required to have  

1 dose of TDAP vaccine and 1 dose 

Meningococcal vaccine before entering 

school.  

http://www.harnett.org/health

